

Sandfield Park School

South Drive Liverpool L12 1LH

Tel: 0151 228 0324

E-Mail: sandfield-ao@sandfieldpark.liverpool.sch.uk

Website: www.sandfieldparkschool.com

Mr M Hilton Executive Headteacher BA (Hons); PGCE; NPQH; MEd

Mrs W Henshaw Head of School: ACE and Hospital Education BA (Hons) PGCE; NPQH

Mr E Kewley Head of School: Sandfield BSC (Hons); PGCE; NPQH

Dear Parent / Carer

We are writing to remind you that school finishes this Friday 23rd May at the usual time and we return on Monday 2nd June.

This half term has been as busy as ever with various educational visits and sporting events as well as GCSE Exams for pupils from ACE. Please note that parents can access photographs of some of these activities on social media or through information on our website www.sandfieldparkschool.com. The website also contains information for parents about safeguarding that they will find particularly useful and relevant for their child. Most of this relates to the appropriate use of social media and when it is used well it can be a powerful force for good. In Sandfield weekly reports for classes are provided on Instagram. In ACE we have positive examples of trips out on the Canal, Safari Park and wellbeing therapies at the Lodge as part of the Enrichment programme.

We are looking forward to the last half term of the year when there will be a number of school activities for pupils and some for parents, including:

Photography Exhibition of Y10 pupils work Monday 2 June 4pm @ Alder Hey; Y7/Y8 Parents Evening Wednesday 18 June 4pm to 7pm; Y11 Leavers Celebration Evening Friday 20 June 6pm to 9pm; Whole ACE trip to North Wales - Conwy and Llandudno.

Further details will be provided nearer to the time of these events.

Thank you as ever for your continuing support

M Hilton

W Henshaw